
Practice news 
Going forward there will be a practice manager for each surgery 
A respiratory nurse has been recruited 
Covid and Flu jabs will be given at the same time 
Flu jabs will be offered to over 50s 
The jabs will be available late September/October  
Problems with text messages not having been sent although the surgery system indicates 
otherwise have not yet been resolved. Nor have messages being sent out cancelling an 
appointment after the scheduled time for the appointment 
The phone messages for each surgery have been corrected and are now consistent 
A question was raised as to whether the NAPP subscription had been paid by the surgery 
  

Discussions took place on future remarking of the parking spaces and suggestions were 
made to the practice  
  
PPG Only 

The situation with the old Facebook page still being visible was raised but unfortunately the 
owner couldn’t be contacted so we have no way of removing it 
  

It was agreed that we need to recruit new members for the PPG and suggestions were put 
forward as to how to achieve that. These included local publications such as parish 
magazines and other newsletters. These to be followed up at the next meeting. 
  

A chair and secretary need to be elected but this was held over until such time as we have 
addressed the membership issues. John Hobson will continue as chair pro tem. 
 


